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Dear Eastlake Families: 

Welcome to the 2021-22 school year at Eastlake Elementary. I am looking forward to having the students back in school as 

we are prepared for a great year.  Our School Theme this year is “Unmask Your Potential”. With this theme, students will 

know that they are able to achieve their goals and strive to become their best self that they can be! We will continue our 

STEAM program this year with some exciting STEM club opportunities for students. Our character education will be based 

on the SecondStep and radKIDS. These programs provide a fully integrated framework for protecting elementary school 

students and promoting their social, emotional, and academic success.  

Eastlake has an excellent faculty and staff with many new faces, but all with great experience and excitement to join our 

Eastlake Elementary family. Visit our website to see our faculty and staff.  

Families may now login to Skyward Family Access to view teacher assignments. For contact information for 

teachers or any school information, please visit our website: http://eastlake.jordandistrict.org/.  

School starts on August 17 at 9:00 a.m. for grades 2-6.  Please note that school ends at 3:35 p.m. Monday through 

Thursday and at 1:00 p.m. on Fridays. Kindergarten AM is from 9:00 to 11:40 M-TH and 9:00 to 10:55 on Fridays. 

Kindergarten PM is 12:55 to 3:35 M-TH and 11:05 to 1:00 on Fridays. Busing will be provided for mid-day kindergarten 

students who qualify. Back-to-School Night is Monday, August 16 from 4:30 to 6:00 p.m.  Come and meet your child’s 

teacher and get some information about the curriculum and the expectations for your student(s). Also take this opportunity 

to learn and join our PTA and School Community Councils--great ways to be involved in your child’s school and be part of 

what is happening. There will also be a virtual portion explaining class details sent home by each teacher.  

First Grade students meet with their teachers by individual appointment on August 17, therefore, school does not start for 

first grade until August 18. Access to schedule the appointment will be available starting July 30, by logging in through 

Skyward Family Access. 

Kindergarten students will meet individually with their teachers during the first week of school and regular kindergarten 

classes will start August 25. Access to schedule the appointment will be available starting July 30, by logging in through 

Skyward Family Access. 

Families will need to complete Online Registration for School in Skyward Family Access before school begins on August 

17. Locate skyward Family Access on the homepage of our website at http://eastlake.jordandistrict.org/.  Log in with your 

username and password. Click on “Go to Registration for School for student name.” If you need your login information, 

please contact the Eastlake office staff. 

Students will be assigned a Chromebook. Please complete the Chromebook Agreement Form in which you can share with 

me digitally or send the signed paper with your student to turn into the office or their teacher. 

I would like to hear from you if you have any questions or concerns. You can call me at 801-446-0778 or email me at 

kristie.howe@jordandistrict.org. I am looking forward to a great year and seeing our students continue to grow strong in 

their academics and knowing their full potential! 

Respectfully, 

Kristie Howe, Principal 
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